
  

Notice of thinning operations, 
Rendlesham Forest 

  
 

Thinning operations will be commencing from 17th February 
2025 in the areas shown below.  

 During this operation certain parts of the forest and trails will 
be closed due to dangerous and heavy machinery. 

 

Please obey all warning and prohibition signage. 
 

To keep updated visit facebook.com/sandlingsforest/  


